
From: Steven Doiron 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: August 25, 2004

Subject:   
FCC File # 0489-EX-ST-2004
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The FCC asked the following questions:

Please verify that the use of only 40 devices is being requested. 

We confirm that only 40 units will be tested.  These same 40 units can be used with all antenna 
sizes.

Regards

Steven Doiron
HNS
301-428-5506


